New Bedford Police hosting
Citizen’'s Police Academy this
fall

The New Bedford Police Department will be hosting a Citizen’s
Police Academy this fall. A definite date is to be determined.
They are asking anyone 18 years or older who are interested to
complete an application which could be obtained on the New
Bedford Police Department’s web page. www.newbedfordpd.com
click on forms then citizens police academy.

The program will run for 8 weeks from 6-9pm and will be held
at police headquarters which is located at 871 Rockdale Ave.
Those interested would have to pass a background check.

Any Questions please contact:

Lt. Ricard Rezendes
Director of Training
508-991- 6300 ext: 79413

Applications may be dropped off at any of our Police Stations.
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